
Consultation over local government pensions
 U.K. 

Public services union UNISON will be consulting its members over the latest 
proposals for changes to the local government pension scheme. The proposals 
include a change from a final-salary to a career-average salary but with a higher 
accrual rate. Lower paid workers will keep the same level of contributions and 
outsourced workers will be able to stay in the scheme.
Read more at > Unison (EN)
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